Alaska State Legislature

Select Committee on Legislative Ethics

716 W. 4th, Suite 230 Anchorage AK (907) 269-0150 FAX: 269-0152 Mailing Address: P.O. Box 101468 Anchorage, AK. 99510 - 1468

January 19, 2011 HOUSE SUBCOMMITTEE Juneau, State Capitol

CANCELLED

The House Subcommittee meeting was cancelled due to lack of a quorum. There were no House legislative members on the committee due to the fact the House had not approved the House members on the committee for the term 2010-2011.

AS 24.60.130(i) states a quorum of a subcommittee consists of a majority of the members of the subcommittee and must include at least one legislative member and three public members.